
 

  

We were all glad to be back at Otsar today! 

We continued thinking about winter. Although we haven’t seen snow outside yet, we are sure it will arrive any 

day now. To that end we each painted a pair of mittens using water colors. Then we trimmed the mittens with 

colorful pom-poms. We also made our very own snow playdough out of hair conditioner and corn starch. We 

created a soft as snow dough to play with.  

We went downstairs to play a WINTER themed group BINGO. We all watched our cards carefully and stuck a 

sticker with the word WINTER on any picture that was called. We paid close attention to the details as some 

pictures were similar to others.  

We baked vanilla cupcakes which we decorated like snowman, white frosting, pretzel stick hands, chocolate chip 

eyes and candy corn nose. So cute and so delish! 

We use fly swatters to play catch with balloons and we also tried out our new glitter beach balls. It was good to 

move around even though we could not go outside.  

Looking forward to seeing you all next week when we look forward to a visit from Impact Drumming. 

 



 


